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Climate Action & Resiliency Ad-Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

July to September 2022 
 

Purpose and Scope 
 

The purpose of the Climate Action & Resiliency Ad Hoc is to develop a recommendation to 
the Board of Supervisors on their involvement with County climate work and coordinate 
staff implementation of the Climate Action and Resiliency Pillar of the Board’s Strategic 
Plan.  The Ad Hoc will make recommendations regarding Board involvement with County 
climate initiatives and projects during 2023 and public engagement around climate action 
and resiliency.  Recommendations will be presented to in December of 2022. 

 

 

Ad Hoc Members 
 

Attendees 
 

 
Supervisor Gorin 
Supervisor Hopkins 
 

 

 

County Staff 
• Barbara Lee, CAO, CAR Director 
• Cory O’Donnell, Chief Deputy County Counsel  
• Anna Yip, CAO, CAR Analyst 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be 

provided by other departments and staff  
Other 
• As-needed subject matter support may also be 

provided by community members  
 

 

 

Meetings Held 
8/10/2022: Ad Hoc Meeting 
9/21/2022: Ad Hoc Meeting 

 

Status  
The Ad Hoc members met with staff twice, once in August and once in September.  The Ad 
Hoc further refined its objectives for the year through an updated purpose and scope, and 
has drafted a charter.  The Ad Hoc has also begun drafting its recommendations regarding 
the proposed Board involvement with County climate initiatives and projects in 2023.  

 

 
Upcoming Meetings 
10/26/22:  Ad Hoc Meeting 
11/29/22: Ad Hoc Meeting 
 

 


